
 

Luther Manor Weekly Happenings and Updates  

January 28, 2022 4:48 pm 

Campus Updates 

● A member of the Luther Manor facilities team tested positive for COVID. 
Contact tracing is complete and five staff members are being monitored for 
symptoms. No residents were in close direct contact with this person. 

 
● We were just informed that Luther Manor will hold two COVID vaccination clinics 

in February, with the first one next week Tuesday. Please let me, your loved 
one’s Nurse Manager or Social Worker know if you are interested in having your 
family member vaccinated. We will be able to administer vaccines for residents 
who want the 1st, 2nd or the booster vaccine. The dates are as follows: 
 
Tuesday, February 1  
 

Tuesday, February 22  
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


